
February 11, 2020 

 
 
Lauren N. Bohi 
Olathe, Kansas 
 
Dear distinguished members of the House Education committee: 
 
Respectfully, I ask for a few minutes of your time. I am writing to you to express my views on 
HB2601. In short I am in favor of HB-2601
 

.  

I implore you to take back the power that was given to Kanas Department of Health and 
Environment (KDHE) with regards to the implementation of immunizations required to attend 
school in the state of Kansas.  
 
Quick bio on myself—single female, no children, AND YET I feel strongly about the issue at hand. 
In the last 18 months I have taken time to more fully understand this topic and the situation is 
alarming. It is hard to not see this as attack on children. 
 
Thank you for educating yourself on this topic and prayerfully taking on this fight for our 
children.  I am very grateful for your willingness to take the risk to get this bill before our 
legislators. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this important health issue. I look forward to 
meeting you at the committee hearing on February 13, 2020. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Lauren N. Bohi 
Olathe, KS 
 


